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Chinchilla Christian College acknowledges that licenced students may choose to drive their 
motor vehicle to and from the College and will provide a designated student parking area. 
Chinchilla Christian College considers it unwise and potentially unsafe for students to transport 
other students either to and from the College and/or College organised events. Transportation 
arrangements made by licensed students are a matter for parents/carers and Chinchilla 
Christian College takes no responsibility for such travel decisions.  
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